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 City of Beacon  
Recreation Department 

Memo 
To:  Susan Tucker 

From:  Mark Price 

CC:  Anthony Ruggiero 

Date:  September 27, 2017  

Re:  Request use of Rec Fund 

 
I would like to request use of $7000.00 our Rec Fund to complete the proposed Wee 
Woods playground project at Memorial Park. Below is a list of expenses; 
 
One Nature         Materials for project                        $4300.00 
Zeager Brothers  100 yards safety mulch                 $2700.00 
 
 
Thank You, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mark Price 


